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Dear [Participant Name], 
The [insert health department name] would like to thank you for participating in the Mass Prophylaxis Dispensing exercise on (insert date). This exercise allowed us to test the capabilities of providing medications to prevent the development of disease among those who are exposed or potentially exposed to public health threats.
During the drill, we received valuable input and recommendations on ways we can adjust our plans in order to more effectively run a Point of Dispensing (POD) site. We will review all of the evaluations and compile a written After Action Report and follow up with an Improvement Plan. If you would like a copy of the report, please let us know and we can forward it to you once it is complete.

Thank you again for taking the time to be a part of this important training. If you have any comments or concerns, please feel free to contact (insert health department employee name and title) at (insert email). We value your feedback and appreciate your continued commitment and support of Public Health Emergency Preparedness.

Sincerely

Sincerely,
Name and Title


